
 

The SGCs for the 2019 S4E, S407 and S5NA cohort are ready for collection.  
 
2019 S4E, S407 and S5NA students may collect your SGCs from the General Office.  
 
In view of the Covid-19 situation, ex-students are encouraged to collect your SGCs from 6 April 
2020 onwards, for non-urgent cases.  
 
Also, ex-students are encouraged to collect your SGCs individually, and not arrive as a large 
group. 
 

 


